Summary of SIR Subcommittee Meeting

February 27, 2018

Present: Judy Morgan, Gale Warren, Carl Kircher, Lynn Bradley
SIR #246

This SIR response was revised to include additional explanation in the comments section, and additional
phrases in the response itself to better clarify the requirement. Participants agreed to post the response
for vote, again, and also asked to encourage Quality Systems to clarify the language of the standard for
its next revision.



